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HAI LECK AWARDED NEW PROJECT 
 

 
The Board of Directors of Hai Leck Holdings Limited (the “Company”) is pleased to 
announce that the Group has been awarded a new project from an existing customer in 
Jurong Island (the “Project”). 
 
The Group was successful in securing the Project due to, amongst others, its adoption of 
pioneer mechanisation initiatives in this industry, which significantly enhance productivity 
and reduce reliance on manpower. 
 
“We are pleased that our mechanisation efforts are being recognised by a key player in 
this industry and we will continue to invest judiciously in this area,” said Mr. Cheng Yao 
Tong, the Group’s Chief Executive Officer. 
 
The Project, together with other projects, have increased the Group’s current order book 
by $28 million. 
 
None of the Directors, controlling shareholders or substantial shareholders of the 
Company has any interest, direct or indirect, in the Project. 
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